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End of Year Enrichment Activities 
The final weeks of school provided endless activities and learning 
experiences at all grade levels for our students at Holy Spirit Catholic 
School. 
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Above – Our First Grade class attended the annual Wyoming Reads for all 
first graders.  Wyoming Reads was created in 1996 by the Susan 
Jorgenson Library Foundation to advance the aide of childhood literacy.  
All First Graders in Wyoming had the opportunity to decide which book 
they would receive at the 2015 Wyoming Reads celebration. 
  

 

 

PRESCHOOL GRADUATION 

The preschoolers had a busy week preparing for 
graduation.  The students got their first chance 
to lector at mass, spent time in the kindergarten 
classroom, prepared a few songs for their 
graduation ceremony, and celebrated the end of 
the year with a joint picnic/fun day with the 
kindergarten students.  We would like to thank 
Mrs. Miller and Mrs. Stevenson for a great year 
and wish our students good luck in the future. 

 

Above – Our Fourth Graders 
had a wonderful experience at 
Frontier Days. 

 

UPCOMING EVENTS REGISTRATION 
Registration for the 2015-2016 year 
is still open.  Students of all faiths 
are welcome.  We offer a referral 
credit to both the referring and new 
student tuition.  Visit our website or 
call the office for more information.   
 

CONNECT WITH US 
210 A. St 
Rock Springs, WY 82901 
307-362-6077 
www.rshscs.com 
Like us on Facebook - RSHSCS  

• Orientation 
Thursday, August 27th, 2015 

 
• First Day of School 

Monday, August 31st, 2015 
 

 
 

 

 

Below – The 3rd – 5th graders 
learned about the Basque culture 
with Ronnie Goicoechea.  They 
had a history lesson and practiced 
a few dances.  Thank you for 
opening the world up for our 
students! 

 

Left – The Preschool and 
Kindergarten classes had a 
lesson on ladybugs and 
released over 1,000 live 
ladybugs outdoors! 

 

KINDERGARTEN GRADUATION 

The kindergarteners had a busy week 
preparing for graduation.  The students got 
their first chance to lector at mass, prepared a 
few songs for their graduation ceremony, and 
celebrated the end of the year with a joint 
picnic/fun day with the kindergarten students.  
We would like to thank Mrs. Copsey for a 
great year and wish our students good luck in 
the future. 
 

 


